Reminder about family pets at school

Dear Beaumont Families:

The safety of your student and all students is the priority of the Green Bay Area Public School District. The District appreciates that for some of our families, a pet is also an important member of the family. That being said, some students are uneasy around animals and some animals are uneasy around other children, creating potential safety risks. Therefore, family pets (e.g., dogs) should not be brought into school buildings or onto school property during the school day while school is in session and staff and/or students are present. This includes during student drop-off/pick-up times and recess. If an animal is brought during these times, a building administrator may ask that the animal be removed from school property. Additionally, animals are not allowed within outdoor school fields or stadiums during school-sponsored activities except for Service Animals. The District is not responsible for any damage or injury to persons, property or the animal that results from any animal that is present on school property or school-sponsored activities.

Additionally, for those school playgrounds that are City of Green Bay parks, in accordance with City of Green Bay Ordinance Sec. 28-4 domesticated, privately-owned animals (including dogs) are prohibited in any part of any City park unless it is a service animal.

If you are bringing a dog with you during drop-off or pick-up, we ask that you wait across the street, and have your child walk to school or to you using the crosswalk. Should you have any questions, please contact your building principal.

Thank you,

Jenna Paal Principal